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Effective immediately any Department approved CPR course appearing on EMSIB 2018-11 State 

Recognized CPR Programs and has a suggested/actual expiration date on or after January 1, 2020 will be 

considered by the Bureau of EMS to be current through June 30, 2021.   

 

This information bulletin supersedes information contained in EMSIB 2020-25 Additional Extension of 

CPR Expiration Dates 

 

https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/Documents/EMS/EMSIB%202018-11%20State%20Recognized%20CPR%20Programs.pdf
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/Documents/EMS/EMSIB%202018-11%20State%20Recognized%20CPR%20Programs.pdf
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/Documents/EMS/EMSIB%202020-25%20Additional%20Extension%20of%20CPR%20Expiration%20Dates.pdf
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/Documents/EMS/EMSIB%202020-25%20Additional%20Extension%20of%20CPR%20Expiration%20Dates.pdf

